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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD  
 
SUBJECT: 23BON048 Bonneville Dam Fishway Temperature Monitoring System Failure 
 
During the week of 26 June 2023, Bonneville Fish Biologists discovered flaws in the data files 
retrieved from the fishway temperature monitoring probes. Several sensor locations were 
presenting data in future for wrong dates and times. The following week, after an attempt to 
reprogram the system, 5 of the 10 serviceable temperature monitoring probes would no longer 
produce data at all and 3 of the remaining 5 datasets presented incorrect dates, times, and 
intervals of collecting data. Fish Bios have consulted directly with the manufacturer of the 
monitoring system to determine solutions and future preventative measures. Due to a failing data 
“shuttle”, no data can be extracted from the temperature probes without the possibility of losing 
or artificially corrupting currently tracked data. A new data extracting device has been ordered 
and the system will resume logging fishway temperatures as soon as possible.   
 
The absence of fishway temperature reporting violates FPP Section BON 2.4.2.11.b. From June 
1 through Sept 30, measure water temperature at adult fishway entrances and exits and submit 
data to the Fish Passage Center (FPC) weekly for posting online.  
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
Bonneville Project Fisheries 


